
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   “The Reading Jeep” 
 
 
 
 

The “Reading Jeep” will travel to the “Free Little Library” sites located 

throughout BRHA’s properties starting on June 29, 2018 and continue through 

August 3, 2018.  The Jeep will rotate between the various sites between    

1:00 – 3:00 pm. Children and adults will have an opportunity to check out 

books and enjoy story time at the Little Libraries. 

 

COME READ WITH US! 
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